
Applications and information on each of the Commissions may be obtained from the City Clerk 
at 311 Vernon Street, Roseville, CA  95678, or call 774-5356 for further information.

Public notice is hereby given that the Roseville City Council 
is now accepting applications from citizens 18 or older 
residing within the City limits of Roseville interested in 
serving on the listed commissions.

The commissions meet once or twice a month and serve 
as advisory bodies to the City Council on such actions as 
they deem necessary, proper or advisable for the proper 
administration of City functions. The City Code and City 
Charter provide for a limit of two (2) consecutive full terms. 

The application process also includes a video interview. 
Members receive no compensation for their time, although 
they may attend training workshops or seminars at City 
expense. Friday, May 31, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. is the deadline 
for submitting applications to the City Clerk at 311 Vernon 
Street. The appointments are scheduled to be made at a 
July Council meeting. 

Current Vacancies
•	 Board of Appeals 

one vacancy

•	 Design Committee 
one vacancy

•	 Planning Commission 
two vacancies

•	 Public Utilities Commission 
three vacancies

•	 Roseville Grant Advisory Commission 
two vacancies

Serve Your Community
Bi-Annual Commission Vacancies


